
SAMPLE LETTER
 



rn the coming weeks and months, we will be working with states and other stakeholders to identify 
strategies and actions to improve the safety and sustainability of our drinking water systems, including: 

• 	 ensuring adequate and sustained investment in, and attention to, regulatory oversight at all levels 
of government; 

• 	 using information technology to enhance transparency and accountability with regard to 

reporting and public avai lability of drinking water compliance data; 


• 	 leveraging additional funding sources to finance maintenance, upgrading and replacement of 
aging infrastructure, especially for poor and overburdened communities; and 

• 	 identifying technology and infrastructure to address both existing and emerging contaminants. 

Thank you in advance for your support to ensure that we are fulfilling our joint responsibility for the 
protection ofpublic health and to restore public confidence in our shared work to ensure safe drinking 
water for the American people. Please do not hesitate to contact me, and your staff can always contact 
Mark Rupp, Deputy Associate Administrator for Intergovernmental Relations, at rupp.nrnrk@,epa.gov or 
(202) 564-7178. 

As always, the EPA appreciates your leadership and engagement as a partner in our efforts to protect 
public health and the environment. 

Sincerely, 

Gina McCarthy 

http:rupp.nrnrk@,epa.gov

